248 g'cm&mfe é emin ﬂ‘b7

Phillips  Univeesity
University Station
ENID, OKLAHOMA

LETTER TO'BULTMANN SENT ON OVERSEAS AIR MAIL STATIONERY:

February 27, 1963
Prof. D.R. Bultmann
Marburg a.,d. Lahn
Calvinstrabe 1
GERMANY
Dear Dre Bultmann,

Thank you very much for your letter of February 16th
and your kind permission to allow me to include your comments
on my analysis as an appendix to my forthcoming book,

I hope you will feel free to make any additional comments
either about the improvement of the translation or the substan-
tive issues themselves,

I hope before too long I shall be able to take a sabbati-
cal in Gemmany at which time I would sincerely look forward to
meeting you and continuing our conversation,

Yours cordially and sincerely,
Thamas C, Oden
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